
New 14/15 courses 
out end May!  

Wallington Centre  

10th  May 

Sat 17th & Sun 18th 
May  

Welcome to the first edition of the  
SCOLA Student Newsletter!  
 
Newsletters will be produced on a half 

termly basis and will contain important and interesting College 
news and views! 
 
Current Principal Saboohi Famili will shortly be leaving SCOLA for 
Guernsey FE College.  Jenny Sims, current SCOLA Deputy Princi-
pal will be Interim Principal for the next 2 years and will continue 
to support SCOLA on its journey, bringing her extensive experi-
ence, knowledge and skills to the post.   
We wish them both well and good luck in their new posts! 
 
To inspect or not to inspect ? 
OFSTED are due to inspect the College sometime soon. It could 
be anytime and they could visit any classes so we apologise for 
any disruption and hope that you understand how important this 
is to the future of the College.  Do let us know if you have any 
queries. Most importantly, please do attend your sessions so that 
inspectors can talk with you and hear your views. 
 
Fees for 2014/15 
Funding cuts have been made across all providers so less money 
is being made available to subsidise the courses. We have held 
fees on most courses so that any rises are kept to a minimum.  
 

September Courses will be out end of May!!  
Keep an eye on the website! 

Student Communications Week 
Feedback – March 2014 
 
98% of you said the teaching you receive is 
good or excellent 

95% rate your overall SCOLA Experience as good or excellent 
Full results can be seen on the website www.scola.ac.uk 
Thank you to everyone that completed our survey and gave 
feedback. 
The next Communication Week will be 16th June so we look for-
ward to speaking to you then! 
 
In the meantime, please let us know any thoughts or suggestions 
via the website or yourvoice@scola.ac.uk  

Summer Term 2014 

What’s on? 

Half term 
26th—31st May 



Teacher of The Year Awards! 
 
Do you have a great tutor?! 
Nominate your tutor for the Teacher of 

the Year Award! You can do this on the website at 
www.scola.ac.uk/awards or by picking up a form at your 
centre. You can also nominate members of nonteaching/
support staff too! 
 
The Coffee Shop at Sutton  
The Coffee Shop located in the library has now closed as Sutton 
Library Services are reviewing their provision. Sutton students can 
now access a refreshment service in the Students Common 
Room and light snacks and sandwiches will be available 
11.30am—1.30pm Mon to Fri, term time only.  

Upcoming Events & Dates for the diary! 
 
NEW 14/15 Courses will be on the website 
and the course guide available from end 
May  - there’ll be something for everyone!!  

 
Weekend College - Sat 17th/Sun 18th May  
Short courses at our Sutton centre, ideal to try something new! 
 
Wellbeing Weekend at Wallington Centre—Sat 10th May 
Free drop in IT sessions, beauty treatments from £5 plus one day 
courses in a variety of health & beauty subjects! 
 
ADULT LEARNERS’ WEEK 2014 w/c 16 June 
A wide range of Free taster sessions!! Plus demos & displays as 
we celebrate Adult Learning & student achievement.  
 
Also that week—let us have your feedback as part of  
Student Communications Week  
 
BIG Event, Manor Park, Sat 6th Sept  
More stalls, fun and entertainment than ever !  
 
Details on all of the above can be found at www.scola.ac.uk 

Summer Term 2014 

The BIG Event at  
Manor Park, Sutton  

Adult Learners’ Week  
Sat 14th— Fri 20th June 


